
                                                                                              10th December 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                         
 
Sword in the Stone visit by Image Musical Theatre – Tuesday 14th December 2021 
 
Image Musical Theatre, a travelling theatre company, is coming to St John’s on Tuesday 14th December at 1.30pm, to 
perform a musical version of the classic story “Sword in the Stone”.   
 
Children in KS2 (Years 3-6 inclusive) will be able to enjoy the performance which will be subsidised by the PTA, 
however we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per child to help cover the cost.   
 
Please send your contribution with your child in a named envelope to your class TA by Monday 13th December.  
 
Thank you in advance.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
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